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South Coast AQMD Executive Officer Wayne Nastri’s Testimony on EPA’s Cleaner 
Trucks Initiative 

 
DIAMOND BAR—On Tuesday, April 12, South Coast Air Quality Management District’s 
(South Coast AQMD) Executive Officer Wayne Nastri presented testimony on U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency’s (U.S. EPA) proposed Cleaner Trucks Initiative. The 
testimony was given during U.S. EPA’s Control of Air Pollution from New Motor Vehicles: 
Heavy-Duty Engine and Vehicle Standards Virtual Public Hearing.  
 
A copy of the full testimony as prepared can be found here. 
 
 
South Coast AQMD is the regulatory agency responsible for improving air quality for large areas of Los 
Angeles, Orange, Riverside and San Bernardino counties, including the Coachella Valley. For news, air 
quality alerts, event updates and more, please visit us at www.aqmd.gov, download our award-winning 
app, or follow us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. 
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